
EASTDALE & MOUNTAIN VIEW 
TRANSITION COMMITTEE MEETING #3

April 4, 2018
6:00 p.m.

Mountain View School



LAND ACKNOWLEDGEMENT

The Hamilton-Wentworth District School Board 
acknowledges our presence on ancestral Anishinaabe 
and Haudenosaunee Confederacy land as determined 
by the Dish with One Spoon treaty. 

The intent of this agreement is for all nations sharing 
this territory to do so responsibly, respectfully and 
sustainably in perpetuity. 

We respect the longstanding relationships with the 
local Indigenous communities, the Mississaugas of the 
New Credit First Nation and the Six Nations of the 
Grand River. 



TRANSITION COMMITTEE
Students Riley Highfield, Banni Thind

Parents Baljinder Dhoophur, Laura McKeown

School Council Parent Reps. Justine Brown, Sasha Walsh

Teachers Summer Fraser, Hillary White

Learning Resource Teachers Ryan Crawford, Jennifer Glaves

Administrators Darrin Griffiths & Lindsay Snell

Executive Assistant Tanya Shaver (tshaver@hwdsb.on.ca)

Ward Trustee Jeff Beattie

Superintendent Jeff Gillies



AGENDA

•Norms for Meeting & Collaborating
•Transition Planning Process
•Lower Stoney Creek School Consolidation Plan
•Naming Schools Policy
•Transition Planning Update
•Open Discussion
•Next Steps



NORMS FOR MEETING & COLLABORATING

As a group committed to supporting a smooth transition from Eastdale to 
Mountain View we commit to:

• Treating all individuals with respect
• Listening when someone is speaking
• Being open to different ideas/perspectives/opinions



• The Transition Committee provides advice to support a smooth 
and successful transition for all students, staff and families.

• Transition Committees are led by the Superintendent of Student 
Achievement in partnership with the school Principal and Vice-
Principal.

• Transition Committees typically have a series of meetings prior to 
the commencement of the planned transition.

TRANSITION COMMITTEE



Transition Committees provide advice on a variety of matters 
including:
• Artefacts and/or traditions to be incorporated into the new 

school
• School renaming based on Naming of Schools Policy # 2.3
• Activities to support students and families prior to actual move
• Opening/closing ceremonies

TRANSITION COMMITTEE



TRANSITION TIMELINES

Event Projected Date

Transition Committee Meeting #1 (Mountain View) Dec. 13 @ 6:00 p.m.

Transition Committee Meeting #2 (Eastdale) Jan. 31 @ 6:00 p.m.

Transition Committee Meeting #3 (Mountain View) Apr. 4 @ 6:00 p.m.

Closure of Eastdale June 29, 2018

Accommodation Upgrades at Mountain View Summer 2018

Demolition & Construction of New School at Eastdale
Starting Summer 2018 

(12-18 months)



2016 ACCOMMODATION REVIEW



NAMING OF SCHOOLS POLICY 2.3

The Naming of Schools process shall begin under the following circumstances:
• Closure of two or more schools and consolidation into a new build on an 

existing or new site (Appendix B – New School on Eastdale Site)

The Naming of Schools process may begin under the following circumstances, 
only if the affected schools would like to proceed and subsequent approval 
from the Board of Trustees. This is to be determined through discussion with 
the School Councils and Home & School Associations, where they may exist, of 
the affected schools:
• Closure of one or more schools and consolidation into an existing school 

(Appendix C)



MOUNTAIN VIEW FACILITY UPDATE

•Portable Classrooms

•Universal Barrier Free 
Washroom

•Accessible Main 
Entrance

•Accessible Playground

• Expanded Parking Lot



TRANSPORTATION
Bussing will be available to 
eligible students as per 
HWDSB Transportation 
Policy

• Students in 
kindergarten who 
reside more than 1 Km 
from Mountain View 
will be eligible for 
transportation

• Students in grades 1 to 
8 who reside more than 
1.6 Km from Mountain 
View will be eligible for 
transportation



BEFORE & AFTER SCHOOL CARE

Umbrella Day Care 
will be available at 
Mountain View next 
year.

Families should 
contact Umbrella 
Administrative 
Office to register for 
next year.



COMMUNICATIONS

• Synervoice

• Social Media

• Translation

•Community Drop-In

• Sign at Eastdale



TIMELINES / NEXT STEPS

Event Projected Date

Eastdale Closing Ceremonies June 27 @ 11:30 a.m.

Closure of Eastdale June 29, 2018

Accommodation Upgrades at Mountain View Spring/Summer 2018

Demolition & Construction of New School at Eastdale
Starting July 2018 
(12-18 months)



QUESTIONS



THANK YOU
On behalf of our planning team, thank you for participating and engaging in this important 
work. For additional information or questions contact your school Principal or:

Jeff Gillies
HWDSB - Superintendent of Student Achievement
tshaver@hwdsb.on.ca
905-527-5092 ex. 2361

Jeff Beattie
HWDSB - Trustee Wards 9 & 10
jsbeatti@hwdsb.on.ca
289-339-9666

mailto:tshaver@hwdsb.on.ca
mailto:jsbeatti@hwdsb.on.ca

